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Comments: I am an ANILCA cabin permit holder. I support the proposed changes. My mother grew up using the

cabin that is now in my name. We use the cabin to enjoy nature, hike, hunt and fish. It is my dream for future

generations of my family to be able to do enjoy the cabin as I have. As it stands now, the cabin will be burned

upon my death. Please adopt the proposed changes so future generations can enjoy nature, and carry on

traditional and customary Alaskan activities. Also, these cabins play a role in safety. More than once, a hunter

has used our cabin when they have been stranded by the weather or mechanical issues. Again, I urge you to

adopt the proposed changes. Please listen to the voices of Alaskans or those that are directly impacted instead

of those of outside interest groups. Thank you. 


